
Peter Rochford Memorial Ride 2023 

Thank you for accepting our invitation to ride in memory of Peter, 
we want this to be a fun and enjoyable day so please take care at all times. 

As this is a ‘by invitation only’ ride (not a race) please note that the route isn’t 
fully marshalled but there will be;  

Marshalls at blind junctions only 

The route is fully signposted and maps are available to download 

It is your responsibility that in the event of a breakdown that you have spare 
parts and/or a friend’s number that can help. 

Please observe the Highway Code at all times and beware of potholes! 

• YOU UNDERTAKE THIS RIDE ENTIRELY AT YOUR OWN RISK
• THE WEARING OF HELMETS IS COMPULSORY
• PLEASE APPLY SUNSCREEN BEFORE THE RIDE

• KEEP YOURSELF HYDRATED
• PLEASE DON’T USE MUSIC PLAYERS OR WEAR HEADHONES/EAR BUDS
• SOLO RIDERS, PLEASE WRITE EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS ON THE

BACK OF YOUR HAND 

Recommended refreshment/toilet stops; 

The Montague Inn, Shepton Montague 

In the event of an emergency, please call the relevant emergency service. 

For emergency recovery (REAL EMERGENCIES ONLY) 
Please call Matt on  

07966 221787 


